
Leavenworth National Fish Hatchery  

Salmon Festival Parking Guide 

Map 1:   

This is an overall view of the area.  All busses will come in on East Leavenworth Road and turn into 

the Fish Hatchery entrance.   

Note:  Some busses make the mistake of coming in on Icicle Road and go past East Leavenworth Road.  They 
then turn left into the (usual) main entrance of the hatchery.  These busses are asked to turn around and go back 
to E. Leavenworth Rd and come into the “back entrance” which is the Main Entrance for the Salmon Festival as 
there is adequate parking off this road.  Please try and not make this mistake.  

Map 2:  

As you come into the area you will be greeted by Wenatchee Valley Tech Criminal Justice students, 

or cadets, at Point 1.  They will greet you and ensure you know to continue straight to the Drop-Off 

ZONE.  As you approach the Drop-Off, please stay to the right of the road.  There will be 4 stopping 

points indicated by red dots on the map as POINT 2.  Following the directions of the cadets, pull to 

the forward-most point that is available.  Please wait for a Salmon Festival greeter to board the bus 

and welcome your students before you unload.  Please make your head counts and move once your 

students have safely unloaded to allow other busses to unload.   

Drivers, after you drop off students, please communicate to the cadets (“Salmon Festival parking 

crew”) if you plan to stay or park.  As you exit the area you will turn right to leave (POINT 3) or 

straight to continue to the parking area. There will be cadets along the way to assist and guide you.  

Black arrow indicates bus parking.  The red arrow indicates direction for buses to leave the hatchery. 

As the busses proceed to the parking area, please watch your speed to minimize dust clouds for the 

parking crew.  The cadets who are assisting in the parking will make every effort to park your bus 

diagonally.  This will ensure ease of exit.  Feel free to advise the cadet what would make the exit 

easier for you.  The first few busses will set the tone for the others.  We want to ensure an orderly 

parking experience.   

Upon exiting for the day, you will make a slight left turn onto the pavement and return to the area 

where you dropped off to pick up your students in the afternoon.  We HIGHLY recommend that you 

communicate with your teachers to ensure all students are ready to load before you proceed to the 

Pick-Up ZONE at the end of the day.      

POINT 1 = cadets first greet drivers and find out where they are going 

POINT 2 = there are four Unloading/Loading Stations at POINT 2 on the map   

POINT 3 = cadets assist busses to the parking area or to exit the property    

= Drop-Off and Pick-Up ZONE (Please Keep Clear unless unloading or loading students) 

 

 = school bus     = vendor or visitor vehicle   


